


        October 7, 2015

Thank you for your gift. Thank you for sending me to Peru!  

All is set for our trip.  Jon and Sandy Davis and I fly to Lima on Jan 18, 2016 where we will 
meet Wayne and Patsy Gibson flying from Colombia SA. We are preparing gift packets for 
each missionary lady and their families. Your gift will be blessing national Peruvian missionary 
families who are reaching tribal peoples in Peru. Wayne, Patsy, Jon, Sandy and I are preparing 
to encourage and to teach.  

Wayne and Patsy will be sharing their expertise in Tribal Church planting: over 40 years of 
successful experience in the areas of language learning, Bible translation, evangelism, making 
disciples and teaching church leaders.  They will be sharing how the husband and wife mis-
sionary tribal team can work together to see God lay a firm foundation to the fledgling tribal 
church and grow mature believers that propagate the gospel message in their language to 
other villages and tribal cultures. 

Jon, Sandy and I will share our own testimonies and teaching designed to encourage and 
challenge the missionary families.  

Pray the missionary families, with whom we will minister, are energized, refreshed and   
equipped to bless. 
Pray all finances are provided for effective ministry. 
Pray for team safety and bonding to face every challenge with positive energy. 

Thank you for blessing missionary families in Peru. Thank you for blessing me.

Love, Katy

Dear Friends,


